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8 December 2023 

Your Reference: TR020001 
 
 
 

Jo Dowling 
Lead Member of Examining Panel 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Dear Ms Dowling,  
 

Re: Planning Act 2008 (as amended)  
Application by London Luton Airport Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the London Luton Airport Expansion project 
 

This letter identifies the documents that are being submitted by Luton Borough 
Council as local planning authority for Deadline 6. 

With this letter we are providing: 

 Post hearing submission response to ISH8: Air Quality 

 LBC Responses to CAH2 Action Points  

 LBC Responses to ISH7 Action Points  

 LBC Responses to ISH8 Action Points; and 

 LBC Responses to Any Further Information Received at Deadline 5 

There are a series of other documents being submitted on our behalf by the 
Hertfordshire Host Authorities.  These are in relation to the issue specific hearings 
where we were represented jointly on certain matters.  The documents are: 

 ISH8 Post Hearing Submission where Suono represented LBC on noise 

 ISH9 Post Hearing Submission where Pinsent Masons represented LBC on 
GCG principles and Suono covered noise (LBC responses to the various 
actions points are included within this note); and 

 ISH10 Post Hearing Submission where Pinsent Masons represented all five 
Host Authorities in relation to the draft DCO (LBC responses to the various 
action points are included in this note). 

One further document that is being submitted on LBC’s behalf is the Statement of 
Common Ground, which is being uploaded by the Applicant. 

Under separate cover we are submitting our update to the Principal Areas of 
Disagreement (PADSS). 



 

 

LBC has had some productive discussions with the Applicant in the period following 
the Issue Specific Hearings, however, since Deadline 6 was so swift, it has not 
necessarily been possible to capture everything.  Further meetings are lined up for 
next week in order to address some of the areas that are highlighted in our PADSS, 
and we hope that we will see some further resolution of outstanding issues. 

The Council will continue to engage with the Applicant to address these matters and 
assist the Examining Authority in its task. 

Yours sincerely 

Sue Frost 
Service Director 
Sustainable Development 




